
Excerpt from the Minutes of Meeting of  
Corporate Services Committee held on 31 January 2007  

 
************************************************************************************************ 

GRANTS TO VOLUNTARY ORGANISATIONS AND COMMUNITY 

GROUPS – UPDATE TO CURRENT PROCEDURES 

 

 A report was submitted by the Chief Executive recommending new 
procedures to be introduced in respect of grants to voluntary organisations 
and community groups. 

 
Having heard the Convener, Councillor Devine, the Committee agreed to 
continue this report until a future meeting of the Committee to allow for it to be 
referred to the Community Participation Committee and other relevant 
organisations for consultation. 
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